As the year kicked off, a blast of new experiences rushed
into the doors of Colleton County High. There were so many
new challenges in this old building, and this was the last year
to cherish them here. The students looked forward to the new
building, while the teachers flashed back to all of the
memories that they have acquired over the years. Although
many changes took place this year, next year will be an
overwhelming new experience for everybody. The student
body will have to adapt to even more new changes, and a
totally new environment. All of the students will be like
freshman again. This is our time to reflect on the past, and
look towards the future.



